
        
           City Council Meeting                                                              August 17, 2015

A special called meeting of the Mayor and City Council, held Monday, August 17, 2015 at 5:00
P.M. at Swainsboro City Hall

Members Present: Edenfield, Stroud, Collins, Parker, Stafford, Faulkner

Members Absent:
 

 
Motion to accept minutes from the previous  meeting was made.
Motion:  by Parker   Seconded: by Stafford     4-0
 

 
 A.  Agenda Items

 
This was a special workshop meeting to further discuss the 2016 Budget.

Greg Higgins from CH2M was present to meet with the council. The major topic was giving CH2M
a 4.67% increase as called for in the contract. Council agreed this would put a strain on the budget
and offered a 2.67% increase. Mr. Higgins stated he would contact his company and would get back
with council.

Council then decided if this proposal was acceptable the milage rate would be set a 19.423,
as recommended by the rollback rate from the county tax assessors office, with no increase in the
water rates.

Meeting was adjourned.

Submitted:     Al L. Lawson, City Administrator


